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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

EYFS Maths Workshop— 

Wednesday 10th January 

9.15am-10.15am 

 

 

Reception Stay & Play- 

Tuesday 23rd January 

9.00am- 10.00am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Whatever 
Next 

The word of the week:  you 

Sounds of the week: ar, oo, or 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Welcome Back! 

Welcome back and happy new year everybody! We 

hope you enjoyed the holidays with family and 

friends.  

‘Out of this World’ Topic  

Our topic this half term is called ‘Out of this World’. 

We will be talking lots about planets, stars and 

rockets. We will also be taking part in lots of 

science experiments. If you have any interest or 

hidden talents within this area please let your 

child’s class teacher know, as we would love for 

you come in and share them with the children.  

 Weekly Family Task 
 

Over the next two weeks we will be looking at 2D and 3D 

shapes. We are going to be learning their names and some 

simple facts to describe each shape. How many shapes can 

you find in your house? How many shapes can you find on 

your road? How many shapes can you find in the park? Go on 

a shape hunt with your grown ups and take photos or draw 

pictures of different shapes you find.  
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